
From: Lori Yoder <crafty1462@aim.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 12:28 PM 

To: Kari Parsons <kariparsons@elpasoco.com> 

Subject: file number: P-20-005 Homestead North 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer 
Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 

 

 
The proposed housing tract for this area.. "Poco North, across Vollmer" is not 

acceptable.  There isn't infrastructure in place to support that many houses going in.  There isn't 

even enough for what is already in the area.  We strongly disagree with this plan!.  2.5 acre lots 

should be the absolute smallest considered.  Stuffing 35 houses on each 5 acres is crazy.  Not 

only will the roads not be able to handle that much traffic,  but the increased use of gas, electric 

and internet can't be accommodated by their respective companies.  

 

Deny this plan! 

 

Lori Yoder  

8190 Poco 

 


